
Does  Kim  Kardashian  Want
Babies Already?

Although  Kim
Kardashian tied the knot with Kris Humphries earlier this
month, she’s already thinking of babies, according to family
friend Lisa Gastineau. “She wants babies. Let’s cross the
fingers.  And  her  mom  wants  her  to  have  babies  quick!”
Gastineau  told  UsMagazine.com  on  Saturday  in  Hollywood.
Gastineau believes Kardashian will be a great mom, and she’s
confident  that  Humphries  will  be  a  great  family  man.  “He
adores [Kim]. I wish that every girl that I know had someone
that adores her. Just the way that he looks at her. He’s so
cool, he stands up to her. Kim is a little dynamo. It is
amazing; it is a fun, fun relationship watching them!”

Is there such thing as bad timing when it comes to having a
baby post-marriage?

Cupid’s Advice:
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Although some couples take advantage of their time alone as
newlyweds, others prefer having children immediately. Here are
a few things to consider before starting a family:

1. Financially stable: Make sure you both have a career and
are doing well financially, because taking care of children is
expensive.

2. Goals: Do you both have future goals? Think about how
having children might affect your dreams and relationship.

3. Ready for babies: You and your spouse have to understand
the responsibilities involved when raising children. Make sure
it’s something you both want.

When do you think a couple should start having kids after
marriage? Share your thoughts below.


